April 19, 2018

Amy Heilig, P.E.
CEO — USA Office

Dlubal Software, Inc.
The Graham Building
30 South 15th Street
15th Floor
Philadelphia, PA 19102
Phone: (267) 702-2815

Dear Ms. Heilig:

RFEM version 5.13.01, general analysis software has been reviewed and has
been ACCEPTED for use within the Commonwealth on April 19, 2018.

While certain portions of the software package may provide design optimization
and/or code compliance checks, these aspects were not included in the review and
acceptance process. Acceptance has been based solely upon the review of the
generalized design forces (moments, shears, reactions, etc.), as calculated by the
software.

Acceptance of a software package by the Department does not constitute a
remission of the responsibility of the user for the proper application of the software and
interpretation of its results. The acceptance of a software package does not constitute
an endorsement nor does it relieve the vendor and the designer from their responsibility
for accurate, technically correct and sound engineering results and services to the
Department.

Sincerely,
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Thomas P. Macioce, P.E.
Chief Bridge Engineer
Bureau of Project Delivery
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